SUMMIT LAW GROUP®

a professional limited liability company

POLLY L. MCNEILL DID: (206) 676-7040

EMAIL: pollym@summitlaw.com

July 2, 2012

Via FedEx

David W. Danner Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: WUTC v. Waste Management of Washington, Inc. TG 111813, et al. (Consolidated)

Dear Secretary Danner:

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of the following document:

1. Petition for Leave to Extend Revenue Sharing Programs and Recycling Commodity Price Adjustments.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

SUMMIT LAW GROUP PLLC

Polly L. McNeil

cc: Judge Kopta (via email)

AAG Greg Trautman (via email)